

John Aldag Member of Parliament Cloverdale—Langley City

December 05, 2018

Subject: Greetings to the Shen Yun Performance Arts

Dear Shen Yun Performance Arts,

I am thrilled to welcome your wonderful group once again to Canada, as you journey the country to deliver another spectacular show for your 2018-2019 World Tour!

I wanted to lend you my wholehearted support for your work in sharing Chinese cultural heritage, which remains an integral part of Canada's multicultural society. I also wanted to reach out with my appreciation for sharing your art with Canadians as you deliver an opportunity for us to watch such an exhilarating production. As you embark on your cross-country tour, of eight host cities in Canada between December 27, 2018 and March 31, 2019, I wanted to congratulate you on all your hard work and all that you have achieved.

The Shen Yun Performing Arts has left so many Canadians inspired by the celebration of the pure excellence and grandeur of classical Chinese dance and music, which delivers 5,000 years of traditional Chinese culture, in just one night. The performance, exhibited through magnificent choreography, artistry and dance, offers an in-depth look into timeless virtues, human dignity and hope.

In the past, Shen Yun has left millions across our vast nation in awe and has had sold-out experiences in all cities across Canada. I expect no different for spectacular 2018-2019 show!

I wish all performers best of luck and congratulations on all of their hard work and success.

Sincerely,

John Aldag, MP

Cloverdale-Langley City

Ottawa K1A 0A6 3-992-0898

Constituency Office